
         TOWN OF HUDSON  
         DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS  

         1 MUNICIPAL DRIVE  
          HUDSON MA 01749  

             TEL.   978 562 9333  
           FAX.  978 568 9612   

WATER SERVICE INTERRUPTION  

  

April 3, 2020  

  

Dear Pope Streets Residents,  

  

The Town of Hudson Department of Public Works will be installing a 

water main valve on Main Street at Pope Street. It is therefore necessary 

to shut down service to your residence effective at 8:00 A.M. on Saturday, 

April 4, 2020. Please make any provisions for your own personal use prior 

to this time. Although exact time duration for the repair is unknown, the 

department will attempt to return the water line to full service before 3:00 

P.M.  

  

If you have any questions regarding this notice, please contact the office 

at 978 562 9333. The Department thanks you in advance for your 

cooperation in this matter.  

  

Sincerely,  

  
Eric Ryder  

Director of Public Works  


